From: Metaughiin Gavin |

Sent: 08 February 2019 10:01

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Hammond, James

Subject: RE: 246622 Stephenson House, 75 Hampstead Road - Condition 18: Waste
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

HiJon

Sorry about the delay. This is fine. TfL has no further comments. Camden can discharge the Waste Management
Plan submitted.

We would not support any traffic order changes to the TLRN or new loading bays on Hampstead Road.

My understanding is the proposal is simply for a dropped kerb and for refuse collections to stop informally on the
kerbside. | accept that.

Thanks and kind regards,

Gavin McLaughlin I Principal Planner
Spatial Planning | City Planning

We have recently made changes to our pre-application service and charges, and introduced a new Initial Screening
process. For more info please visit: https://tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-applications/pre-

application-services




